
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 1/10/2014 10:48:37 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: PAS 55 and PG&E's Gas Safety Excellence Program 

I am currently out of the office and will return on January 13, 2014. If this is an urgent 
matter please contact Liza Malashenko at (415) 703-2274. 
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